
 1 

 

                                  Date: 31/01/2019 

 

  AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

 
 
To: Chair and Directors, Cariboo Regional District Board 

And To: John MacLean, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Peter Hughes, Manager of Environmental Services 

Date of Meeting: Cariboo Regional District Board_Feb08_2019 

File: 5500-01 

 

 

Short Summary: 

Willoughby Place Streetlighting Service 

 

Voting: 
Corporate Vote - Unweighted 

 

Memorandum: 

Resolution 2018-12-57 was passed at the December 8, 2018 Cariboo Regional District Board 

meeting as follows: 

 

That the agenda item summary from Alice Johnston, Manager of Corporate Services/Deputy 

CAO, dated November 15, 2018, regarding a request from Director Delainey to establish a new 

streetlighting service for Willoughby Place, off of Dog Creek Road, be received. Further, that 

funds be authorized to undertake a feasibility study with regard to a proposed streetlighting 

service in this area. 

 

Environmental Services staff contacted BC Hydro to determine capital and operating costs for 

the proposed streetlighting service.  Based on BC Hydro records, the required hydro pole and 

transformers are already installed at this location and addition of a streetlight to the pole at the 

end of Willoughby Place could be installed at no charge.  Estimated operating costs are in the 

order of $250 per year based on current BC Hydro rates.  

 

The proposed service area is comprised of the five (5) parcels that have frontage on Willoughby 

Place. 

 

Attachments: 
Map of Streetlighting Service Area – EA E 

 

Financial Implications: 
If established, the service’s cost recovery would be based on a parcel tax, and that tax would not 

be implemented until 2020. 

 

Policy Implications: 
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N/A 

 

Alignment with Strategic Plan: 
☐ Ensuring Sufficient and Sustainable Funding 
☐ Building on our Relationships 

☒ Providing Cost Effective High Quality Services 

☐ Focusing on Being Well Governed 

 

Click here to enter text. 

 

CAO Comments: 
Click here to enter text. 

 

Options: 
1) Receipt; 

2) Receipt and request that staff undertake a petition to establish the service; 

3) Defer. 

 

Recommendation: 
That the agenda item summary from Peter Hughes, Manager of Environmental Services, dated 

January 31, 2019, regarding a proposed streetlighting service for Willoughby Place, be received.   

Further action at the discretion of the Board. 

 


